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Statement of Senate President Pro Tempore David Shafer
Final Report of the Georgia Senate Study Committee on

Brewpubs and Alcoholic Beverage Tastings

I applaud the work of Chairman Jack Murphy and the other members of the Georgia
Senate Study Committee on Brewpubs and Alcoholic Beverage Tastings. I was pleased to take
part in the many educational hearings and meetings. I endorse the factual findings of this Report.
I believe that the recommendations in the Report merit consideration as they are developed in

greater detail.

David J. Shafer

Senate President Pro Tempore



